
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

This is a notice that School District of Holmen Board of Education members may 
be attending a Habitat for Humanity Build Day beginning at 8:00 a.m. on Friday, 
June 14, 2024 at 2502 Onalaska Avenue, La Crosse, Wisconsin 54603. A quorum 
may be present, but the Board of Education will not take any action during this 
event.   


